
 

Northern Bay TheirCare 

What have we been up to? 
We have had an easy transition back into the service after our 3rd 

holiday program. The children got the chance to explore at 
LaserQuest, sit back and relax at the movies, holding slivering 

snakes and lots of fun activities in between.  

This term our focus is going to be around skills, and relationships 
between children and staff. The children have been really 

interested in group games this term, and we are finding ourselves 
playing lots of memory tag, tag, among us or just having a fun 

adventure with each other. 

So far, we have created clay creations, mastered our skills with 
straw weaving, and finger knitting, BINGO, Trivia questions, 

drawing, illustrating story books, and being creative with 
construction resources. We look froward to Halloween and 
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 Reminders 
- Please ensure all children have a hat packed and 

sunscreen if they require their own.  
- Geelong cup (19th) is a public holiday and care 

won’t be available on this day. 

Contact details 
If you wish to book your child/ren into the 

service this term, please feel free to contact  

Brianna – Service Co  

on 0487 004 030 or contact via email 

northernbaycollege@theircare.com.au 

 


